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Online Content: 

Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
 pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl

P & F email
pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

Please remember 
to log in when you 

visit the school.

Athletics Carnival 

September 
3rd

“I’m just from a small town in Tassie, and it just goes to show if you 
believe you can do something, you can 100 per cent do it if you work for 
it.” (Ariane Titmus July 28th, 2021) 

Our newsletter for this week was crafted late Sunday night. One less task 
to consider. And then along came Ariane Titmus. How could we not 
include something in our newsletter about someone we have 
affectionately termed ‘Our Arnie’.  

Yesterday 465 children and 52 staff gathered in the Presentation Gym to 
watch Arienne Titmus swim for gold. Congratulations Ariane Titmus. We 
are so proud of you and so proud to know you will always be our girl from 
Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School, Launceston. 

The children of Sacred Heart each year swim, run, throw and jump for 
their house teams. The most successful competitors are selected to 
represent our school. We acknowledge the children who represent our 
school and how proud we are of them, regardless of their finishing 
position. We acknowledge those who don’t make school teams but are 
just as important as fellow competitors and classmates. 

Arianne Titmus was one of those Sacred Heart children, who did 
represent our school, less than a decade ago. Arianne sat in the desks 
that the children of SHS sit in today, she played in the playgrounds that 
the children of 2021 play in today. She wore the red and green uniform 
that our kids still wear today. She had dreams of where she would be one 
day. Her dream came true. 

Watching from the back of the Presentation Gym yesterday morning the 
community of SHS revelled in the joy of Ariane’s victory. As one we 
cheered, shouted, screamed, clapped and wanted Ariane’s dream for her 
almost as much as she did herself.  

Sitting down in the Presentation Gym yesterday was your child, your 
grandchild, your classmate, someone you are connected to, someone 
you love dearly, each one of us has a dream for that child.  

I wonder what dreams the children of SHS have? 
I wonder how we can help their dreams come true? 

‘Swimming Tips from Mr Russell (to Ariane Titmus in her Grade 6 year), 
1. Move arms faster 2. Kick faster 3. Edge past the others in the last 
lap’ (Mr Russell 2012) 
  

‘It’s not what happens to you, but how you react that matters.’ (Epictetus)

Go  
Ariarne! 

“‘Ariane Titmus….. She’s one of ours…’’”

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
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Music Teacher - Term 3 

We are pleased to advise families that Lilia Mason has been appointed to teach Music for the 
remainder of Term 3. Lilia has been teaching in most of our classes this year as a relief 
teacher. She comes with a wealth of teaching experience, including as a music teacher, in 
NSW and Tasmanian schools. Lilia has a lifelong passion for teaching and playing music.

 Circle of Life - Our Blessed Journey  

In week 5 from Tuesday, 17th of August to Friday, 20th August students from K-6 will be 
participating in the Circle of Life program. This will be delivered differently from past years. 
Students will not need to attend any after school sessions, they will be delivered during 
regular classroom times. This program is a values-rich approach to Relationships and 
Sexuality Education and is endorsed by Catholic Education Tasmania. You would have 
received a pamphlet last week on Compass outlining more detail around the content of the 
program. There will also be a parent information session on Monday, 16th August from 6:30 - 
8:00 pm. The program will be run by a qualified teacher Monique Hall who works for Catholic 
Education Tasmania

Father’s Day (Wednesday 1st September - Save the Date) 

Wednesday 1st September Sacred Heart will be celebrating Father’s Day at Sacred Heart. 
Save the date to spend time with your children. COVID restrictions will need to be followed.

More details soon

Father’s Day Gifts 

Earlier this year we asked families to send in a gift or two for Mother’s Day. Similarly we ask 
every family to provide a gift or two for Father’s Day.  We need 465 gifts for children to 
purchase. Thanks in anticipation.

More details soon

Brent Wilson
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Archbishop’s Charter 
Today you will receive a link on COMPASS to a survey we would like you to respond to around 
the Archbishop’s Charter. The Archbishop's Charter for Catholic Schools provides the basis for 
the Archbishop to ‘mandate’ Catholic schools and colleges within the Archdiocese of Hobart, 
inspired by Sacred Scripture and key Church documents. The survey is set up with a 
description of the following four areas in order to provide context;  
 

• Catholic Identity 
• Learning 
• Leadership 
• Mission  

The question asks you to rate how you think Sacred Heart School currently addresses these 
areas and then to provide some evidence as to why and any suggestions of areas to focus 
upon for improvement in the future. You will have until Monday, 9th August to share your ideas. 
Please be aware this is a separate survey from the  SRC validation survey that is running 
simultaneously. Thank you in advance for completing this survey as it provides us with 
invaluable information. 
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2021 Dates

September
Friday 3rd : Gr 3-6 Athletics Carnival

October
Friday 29th  : NIJSSA Athletics Carnival
November
Friday 12th : P-2 Athletics Carnival

July 2021
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

25th 26th 27th 28th 29th 
11.30am Strings 
Program 
1.50pm Band 
Program 

30th 
2.10pm Assembly 

(Split)

31st 

1st 2nd 3rd 4th 
School Banking

5th 
11.30am Strings 
Program 
1.50pm Band 
Program 

6th 
2.10pm Assembly 

(Whole School)

7th 

8th 9th 10th 
Terrapin Puppet Show  
School Board Meeting 
(6:30pm - 8:30pm)

11th 
School Banking

12th 
11.30am Strings 
Program 
1.50pm Band 
Program 

13th 
2.10pm Assembly 

(Split)

14th 

15th 16th 17th 18th 
School Banking

19th 
11.30am Strings 
Program 
1.50pm Band 
Program 

21st 
200 Year CathEd 
Celebration

22nd 

2022 Dates

Term One:
3 February - 14 April
Term Two:
2 May - 8 July
Term Three:
25 July - 30 September 
Term Four:
17 October 2022 - 15 December

August 2021
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Prep Hills Lincoln Hagen for making a positive start 
to the term

Lucy Neighbour for her positive engagement 
in all learning

Prep  
Foster

Savio Joseph - for being an enthusiastic 
member of our classroom Riley Boutcher - for a great start to the Term

Grade 1  
Underlin

Felix Stagoll for his amazing progress 
when reading! Christian Kley for his creativity!

Grade 1  
Izard/Best 

Sage Parker - For the fabulous start you 
have made to Term 3.

Annabelle Ebbelaar - For your amazing 
ability to see a need and help out whenever 
you can.

Grade 2  
Symons

Rose Mercer for being a responsible and 
thoughtful class member Indya Zeeman for kindness to others

Grade 2 
Reid

Levi Warren: for an excellent start to Term 
3

Jacob Blyth: for an excellent recount of his 
holiday. Keep up the great work.

Grade 3 
Wood

William Schipper for the excellent 
progress on your Australian Olympian web 
site.

Sam van Zetten for your great work and skills 
in Multiplication and Division.

Grade 3  
Crawford

Lillian Frappell - making a great start to 
your webpage - Tokyo 2020

Lexi Johnston - your amazing skills and 
knowledge of multiplication and division

Grade 4 
van Ryn

Liam Birch: A really enthusiastic start to 
Term 3.

Mia Manshanden: A fantastic, hardworking 
start to the term.

Grade 4  
Davie

Liliana Hodgetts for being a wonderful 
asset to our class. Hardworking with a 
fantastic attitude.

Georgiana Hagen for being a self-motivated 
student with a great attitude towards her 
learning. Well done.

Grade 5 
Hegarty

Ella Viney - For her outstanding efforts in 
all areas of learning this week. Well done!

Emme Lowry - For consistently 
demonstrating Right time, Right Place, Right 
Way in and beyond the classroom setting. 

Grade 6  
Steven

Ashton Mahar- for excellent work in maths 
with integers

Amy Connell - for an impressive and 
convincing speech as an election candidate.

Grade 6  
Viney/Davie

Oliver Austen - For your super successful 
week in our Maths unit on negative 
integers

Tyler Graham - For your settled and hard-
working start to Term 3. Keep it up!

The Spirit of Jesus is Alive in:
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Thank you Mr Nas!
Sacred Heart Parents and Friends Association will be forever grateful for the many 
years of service Mr Nas contributed to our school community events. In addition to 
his teaching, he attended P&F committee meetings on a regular basis sharing his 
experience and inspiration, all for the benefit of our school and children. 

The iconic events on the Parents and Friends calendar were only possible due to 
the passion and commitment of Mr Nas. Whether it was at the Chocolate Wheel at 
the Twilight Fair, Rock and Roll Night or Carols on the Oval, Mr Nas was committed 
to sharing his love and passion for our school families. It was these events that 
brought our school community spirit to life.

Mr Nas continually entertained us as a musician - a legacy that is now very special 
and will be remembered by generations. He spent many hours preparing and 
encouraging our children, and these will continue to be amazing memories for all. 
He never wanted accolades, seeing the children and families come together with 
smiles was enough reward.

Sacred Heart School community is forever indebted to the teacher, leader and 
friend that we have lost. God bless, Rest in Peace and “Thank you Mr Nas”!

From Past and Present Parents and Friends Executive and Committee Members.
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Kinder to Grade 3 Parents

On Monday 16th August
Parent session 8:45am

Student sessions at 9.15am and 10.00am, 

Bravehearts 
will present 

“Ditto’s Keep Safe Adventure Education Program” 
for Kinder to Grade 3 students.

Your child will have the opportunity to experience Bravehearts’ personal safety education program 
Ditto’s Keep Safe Adventure Show. Ditto’s Keep Safe Adventure show has been educating 
Australian children since 2006, providing them with personal safety tools and strategies while 
supporting positive self-esteem and resilience-building.  

If you would like to learn more about how to talk to your child about personal safety, download 
Bravehearts’ FREE PERSONAL SAFETY PARENTS AND CARERS GUIDE from the Bravehearts' 
website. 
Please go to: bravehearts.org.au/personalsafety

If you do not wish your child to attend the Ditto show please notify the school. Should you have any 
questions about the Ditto program or the work of Bravehearts, please do not hesitate to get in touch 
with Bravehearts on 07 5552 3000 or go to bravehearts.org.au.

The program is run free of charge, however a gold coin donation will be appreciated and can be 
given to your child’s class teacher.

http://bravehearts.org.au/personalsafety
http://bravehearts.org.au
http://bravehearts.org.au/personalsafety
http://bravehearts.org.au
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Happy Hearts

Setup for Success is Catholic Education Tasmania’s early years program promoting learning for life 
for both young children (Birth -5) and their families. 

Our program at Sacred Heart is named ‘Happy Hearts’.  
All children aged Birth - 5 years old, including Kindergarten children, are welcome to join us. 

We have a choice of two sessions on Thursdays either 9:30 - 11:00 or 1:00 - 2:30, held in the Kinder 
Green room. 

Bring along a hat, water bottle and own individual fruit. 

Weekly updates can be found at ‘Happy Hearts at Sacred Heart Launceston (SETUP Birth -5)’  
Facebook group. It is a great way to stay connected to ‘Happy Hearts’ and with each other.

Please feel free to email us too beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au 

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts!
Beth & Rebecca 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm 
Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Days 
Prep , Grade 1 and 2 (Sports Uniform Thursday / Friday )
Grade 3 (Sports Uniform Monday and Friday)
Grades 4,5 and 6 (Sports Uniform Wednesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in 

full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have 

your 100 point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring 
it to the school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded 

2021 Term Dates  
Sacred Heart School  

Term 1 Monday 1.2.21 to Thursday 1.4.21 
(Term 1 holidays includes Easter break) 

Term 2 Monday 26.4.21 to Friday 2.7.21 
Term 3 Tuesday 20.7.21 to Friday 24.9.21 
Term 4 Monday 11.10.21 to Wednesday 

15.12.21

Canteen 
Lunch orders are available Tuesdays & Thursdays. Order through the Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app before you will need to update your child’s grade.

Absentees 
Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Banking  
Every Wednesday

School Times 
8.45am - 3pm

Webpage: 
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
 Facebook:
 www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
Pinterest:
 www.pinterest.com.au/
sacredheartl/
S.H.S. Parents and Friends email
 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 
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http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
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https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
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